Kristy Wallen

We do not need more bureaucracy in this state that adds costs to the already high cost of living and
creates undue complexity within our state government. We see how inefficient, bloated and
expensive living in this state becomes the more you make regulations under the guise of
environmentalism. It ends up becoming some enormous grifting opportunity for a small number of
corrupt "in the know" bureaucrats at the expense of every citizen in the entire state, not to mention
putting tens of thousands of people out of work.

Washington should decouple from California's radical emissions mandates and pursue smarter,
homegrown policies that ease cost-of-living challenges Washington families are facing!



